4/14/2011 UA Mail - REVIEW OF RURAL DEVELORP...

"/ Jayne Harvie <jbharvie@alaska.edu>
UNIVERSITY
e ALASKA

To: Rainer Newbeny <rjnewberry@alaska.edu>
Cc: Jayne Hanvie <jbhanie@alaska.edu>

Dear Rainer:

Thank you so much for pointing out this problem. We're fixing it along the lines you suggested and will get the
changed version over to jayne this moming for posting to your listserve.

Thanks again,
Ralph

On Wed, Apr 13, 2011 at 3:40 PM, Rainer Newbeny <rjnewberry@alaska.edu> wrote:
Hi Ralph,
thanks for the wake-up call.
My major concem about the proposed revised program is that a student could complete all the requirements
and still be very short of the 39 upper division credits required for graduation. Here's my logic:
of the 24 credits required ANS core courses, only 6 courses (18 credits) are upper division. That leaves 21
upper division credits.
Student must take an upper division ethics course, so that's another 3 credits, and now leaves 18 upper
division credits needed.
The 9 credits of electives are not of specified level, so no guarantee any of them will be upper division.
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